

April 19, 2016

Philip Chan RE/MAX Select Properties 5487 West Boulevard Vancouver, BC V6M 3W5

Dear Philip:

Congratulations! Top 100 Western Canada!

On behalf of RE/MAX of Western Canada, I would like to congratulate you on your outstanding team performance on completed transactions for the month of March 2016 (based on paid out commissions in the month).

You can view the Top 100 lists to see where you ranked on our Region Update Blog at: www.remax-western.ca/blog > Stats and Congrats.

We appreciate the hard work and dedication to your customers. Sales Associates like yourself add to our image and give meaning to our trademark "RE/MAX. Outstanding Agents. Outstanding Resultse".

Wishing you continued success for 2016.

Yours sincerely,

RE/MAX of Western Canada (1998), LLC

Elton Ash, ABR, CRES

Regional Executive Vice President

EA/ao